
Menheniot Green 

Progress report 17th November 2022 

1 Tree of life project.    Trees ordered from Tartendown Nursery  delivered to school for 

collection by parents.  School to retain one for planting in school grounds. Keith 

Goldsmth will collect one for planting in the Community Garden. 

 

2 Information  Amended RHS certificates to be issued to the three successful entries.  Keith 

was very pleased with result and now he is a member of Menheniot Gardening Club is 

looking to promote the idea of an open garden trail in the Parish. 

 

3 Holy Well area there has been no further action to report. MG to agree action plan 

details at a future meeting for approval. 

Further liaison with Church to take place if needed. Potential sponsors to be 

approached. 

4 Community Energy Project.  Verbal update. 

 

5 Village Green planters.  The Nursery School adopting the Village Green planters has 

progressed and will be agreed shortly ready for spring implementation. 

 

6  Painting of Post box and Telephone box outside of Spar shop.   

 Royal mail have been chased regarding painting of post box, awaiting reply. 

BT have been contacted and confirmation of date of repaint awaited. Painting 

programme is April to October so may not be until next year now but they have been 

asked to expedite. 

 

 

 

 

 


